
 

 

 

NEWSLETTER

So far, South Florida has been fortunate to not 

be in the path of a hurricane.  However, we need 

to express sympathy and support for those 

affected by Hurricane Helene. 

 

Proudly, 10 club members have offered to 

volunteer for the upcoming Rare Plant and 

Orchid Festival.  Karina Motes will contact those 

individuals when the schedule has been created.  

Thanks go to all who offered to help the club. 

 

You will be receiving holiday party information 

soon, including a request for members to be 

involved in the operation.  Hopefully, you will be 

able to volunteer.  More information will follow.  

 

 
       

Your president, 

Chris Rawls 



      

 
 

October………………No Monthly Meeting  

 

November 15…………Monthly Meeting  

 

December 14………….Club Holiday Party  

 

December 25………….Christmas Day 

 

December 31………….New Year’s Eve 

 

January 1……………..New Year’s Day 

Zoo (Diane Dickhut)

Zoo (Diane Dickhut)

Zoo (Diane Dickhut)

Zoo (Diane Dickhut)  
 

Zoo (Diane Dickhut) 



Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid 

 

Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid 

 

 
Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid 

Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid 

 

Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid 



Miltassia Shelob “Okika” 

Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid  

 

Vanda Arthorn “Sunset” 

Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid 

Howeara Lava Burst “Puanani” 

Alexis Dominguez and Nuria Cid

 

Vanda Dragon Tongue 

(V. vietanamica x V. eristata) 

Jorge Li



Rhynchobrassoley “Spotted Charm” 

(Rhycholaeliocattleya Sun Spot  

x Brassavola nodosa) 

Jorge Li

Alexis Bulbophyllum [Bulb.] Meen Garuda 

Not Identified







COMING SOON… 
 

 

EALOC HOLIDAY PARTY 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 14, 2024 

ZOO MIAMI 

 

 

 

MORE INFORMATION TO FOLLOW  

AT A LATER TIME
 

 


